
 

 

 

 
  
 
 

 

HPV VACCINATION 
Information for Parents of Year 8 pupils 

 
 
The School Aged Immunisation Team invites all girls and boys in year 8 to have the Human 
Papillomavirus (HPV) vaccination. The HPV vaccine is given as a single dose. 
 

The vaccinations will take place at your child’s school on: Wednesday 2nd July 2025 
 

 
If you would like your child to receive the HPV vaccination you must fill in an e-consent form. You can 
do this using the unique school code and following the link below. 
 

• HPV e-consent: www.wchcimms.co.uk/Forms/HPV 
 
Please see your child’s school code below. 
 
SCHOOL:  CONGLETON HIGH             CODE: WC136655 
 
 
Please be aware you will be unable to submit a consent form after 9am 9th June 2025 The school 
aged immunisation team will only vaccinate children and young people with a completed e-consent 
form. 
Once the e-consent form is submitted you will receive a confirmation email. Please keep this for your 
records. 
 
 
Should you require any further information about the HPV vaccination, information can be found on 
the NHS website:  

• www.nhs.uk/hpv 

 
If you have any queries regarding this vaccination or the e-consent process, please email the School 
Aged Immunisation Team at: wcnt.immunisation@nhs.net 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Cheshire East School Age Immunisation Team 
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